
From: margaret & Jerry KING 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Vaccine’s 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 2:35:35 PM 

Hello I am sending this email to you today regarding our children! 
As you all are aware ! That This Experimental vaccine is more harmful to our children then them getting COVID-19 
! 
I would like to know why would you want blood on your hands why would you think that there are not going to be 
consequences after the fact if you pass this! 
Do you know what September 17 is its constitution day did you take an oath? Do you remember that Oath? 
Please ask yourself this question are you up holding your oath? You do realize you work for we the people and you 
have no right infringing upon our constitutional rights the constitution is law you can look it up in public law 108-
447 
The constitution is not a political party it is our law we the people! 
I pray you ask for guidance before you pass anything and everything from the this day forward. The science is not 
there to do any vaccination on children their recovery rate 99% and the side effects are more worse! 
Please rethink this! 
Thank you 
Margaret king 

Sent from my iPhone 


